From: JAY JOHNSTON [mailto:rcloud@hughes.net]
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 9:51 AM

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: opposition to change in Reg. No. 6

| am amazed that our legistlators passed a bill, Docket 13-007-R, that allows changes in Reg. No. 6 of Act
954 and lowers water quality standards, ignoring the requirements of the Clean Water Act. | suppose
they are too young(?) to remember certain rivers in the US catching fire before its passage, and are too
ignorant to know the landmark benefits the CWA has provided to US citizens. Like the current situation
of our federal government, IT IS A DISGRACE!

| am an environmental and groundwater scientist and have worked to protect surface and groundwater
quality since 1988. | am opposed to ANY law that degrades the provisions of the Clean Water Act, and |
hope that ADEQ will take appropriate action to continue to protect our water resources.

Jay S. Johnston, CPG, RPG



